Cornborough, Laura

From: Younger, Emma on behalf of Planning Policy
Sent: ‘ 17 December 2018 16:52

To: Betteridge, Emma; Consultation

Subject: FW: Titchfield plan comments

Received in the Planning Policy inbox.

Emma Younger

Planner

Fareham Borough Council
01329 824601

From [
Sent: December 2018 18:26

To: Planning Policy <planningpolicy@fareham.gov.uk>
Subject: Titchfield plan comments

Dear Sir or Madam

I believe that there are in excess of 150 houses planned for development within the plan boundary of Titchfield, in
such a congested area and with 400 houses already planned on the edge of Titchfield Village another 150 within the
plan boundary is just too many, and of course where these would be built is of concern.

There was always a plan to have a strategic gap around Titchfield so we didn’t completely join Southampton to
Portsmouth if this is now built on we will have lost the identity of Titchfield, it is a special village being one of the
few left that has a village identity.

When discussing building in this area consideration must also be given to the traffic and general well being of the
residents of the Titchfield area. The village is regularly used as a rat run which is ok when drivers observe the speed
limit but unacceptable when its used as a race track.

If more houses are built then consideration must be given to the ground water run off which affect the pollution in
the Solent this is used by many watersport enthusiasts.

Also to the facilities of Doctors, Schools etc.

Please consider the wonderful small amount of green space we have around the village and the folk who love and
walk on it each and every day before the area is just concrete and bricks.

Thanks

Titchfield





